


Building Inspections - RE: 76 Fessenden Street 

ok - then you have one year from 10/17/12 to begin significant construction on the new garage

>>> "Matt Provencal" <matt@muellerarchitects.com> 9/24/2013 5:13 PM >>>
Marge,

The garage was taken down on the date of the invoice.  The invoice was paid in full 
and on site at the day of complete garage removal.

Thank you,

Matt Provencal, Assoc. AIA
Architectural Designer 

Mark Mueller Architects
100 Commercial Street
Suite 205
Portland, Maine 04101
matt@muellerarchitects.com
Tele: 207.774.9057
Direct Line:  207.773.3851

From: Marge Schmuckal [mailto:MES@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 5:06 PM
To: Matt Provencal; Building Inspections
Subject: RE: 76 Fessenden Street

that shows the invoice date.  On what date was the garage taken down?
Marge

>>> "Matt Provencal" <matt@muellerarchitects.com> 9/24/2013 4:30 PM >>>

Please find attached an invoice for documentation of the garage removal
at 76 Fessenden Street to satisfy the new building permit application.

Thank you,

From: Marge Schmuckal

To: Building Inspections;  Matt Provencal
Date: 9/24/2013 5:43 PM
Subject: RE: 76 Fessenden Street
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Matt Provencal, Assoc. AIA
Architectural Designer 

Mark Mueller Architects
100 Commercial Street
Suite 205
Portland, Maine 04101
matt@muellerarchitects.com
Tele: 207.774.9057
Direct Line:  207.773.3851

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Mueller
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 4:14 PM
To: matt@muellerarchitects.com
Subject: FW: Jimfredrickson demo

Mark Mueller
Architect

Mark Mueller Architects
100 Commercial Street
Suite 205
Portland, Maine 04101
mark@muellerarchitects.com
Tele: 207.774.9057
Fax:  207.773.3851

-----Original Message-----
From: Anne McClure [mailto:acmc@maine.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 4:13 PM
To: Mark Mueller
Subject: Jimfredrickson demo

Mark,
Will this do?  Or should I drop a hard copy by your office or mail to
you?

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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